
 

 
Monday 23rd January 2023 

Facebook; Bankwood Primary School PTA 

Emai; bankwoodpta@gmail.com 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

No Uniform day 

 

Friday 10th February last day of term, we will be having a ‘no uniform day’. As this is 
just before Valentine’s day, children can wear something Red or Pink.  
 

We are asking for a donation of 50p per child which will go towards the PTAs 
fundraising.  
 

A text will be sent out also closer to the time as a reminder. We are hoping to have 
another PTA meeting before then so any questions you have can be answered.  

 

 

 

Best Wishes 

Rebecca Fisher 

PTA Secretary  


